
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As part of the PSHE curriculum, Year 4 will be completing Drugs and Alcohol 

education starting on Wednesday 22nd April and lasting until the end of the week. 

These lessons will aim to develop the pupils’ understanding and attitudes towards 

various prescription and non-prescription drugs and will encourage and educate 

the children how to lead a healthy lifestyle.  

 

In Year 4, we will be focusing on understanding the effects of alcohol alongside 

the dangers and risks associated with it. We will also cover dealing with peer 

pressure and pupils will develop understanding of the laws regarding alcohol 

consumption.  

 

If there are any questions regarding the above please feel free to speak to a 

Year 4 member of staff.  

 

Many Thanks,  

 

 

 

Year 4 Team  
 

 

 

 

 
 


